

September 21, 2011

Rockley Family Foundation P.O. Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Rockley Family Foundation,

On behalf of Responsive Education Solutions, we wish to thank you for your generous donation of 3 pianos that your company graciously delivered, tuned, and set-up. A select number of our campuses were fortunate enough to enjoy this generosity of promoting music education and appreciation. The estimated value of this donation is \$18,675.

It is our vision to continue responding to the needs of our communities. We will continue to be innovative in our thinking, progressive in our practice, and passionate in our belief that every student has the ability to learn. Utilizing the best technology has to offer, the creativity our educators possess, and the resources provided to us, we will press on with the important task at hand – to educate Texas children and give them opportunity and hope. Thank you for helping us with this vision.

Please visit our website, <u>www.responsiveed.com</u>, for updates on the great things happening for our students because of generosity like yours.

On behalf of our staff and students, please accept our thanks for your financial support.

Sincerely,

Dan Clower, Comptroller

DC/mr

<u>Please note</u>: Responsive Education Solutions is recognized as a 501 (c) (3), non-profit corporation by the Internal Revenue Service; therefore, no goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.







